
Elementary Unified Sports® 

 
 

Dear Families,  
 
We are very pleased to announce that our school has been selected by the 
Connecticut Association of Schools to sponsor a Unified Sports program!  
 
Unified Sports seeks to join students with and without disabilities to participate in a 
variety of athletic events.  It was inspired by a simple principle; training together 
and playing together is a quick path to friendship and understanding.  
 
We are excited to begin the program and want your child to be part of it.  
 
Please have your child wear sneakers and comfortable clothes!  
 
Feel free to contact me with any questions.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
 

                            Registration form 
 
Students Name_________________________________________________ 
Parents Name__________________________________________________ 
Home Phone___________________________________________________ 
Cell Phone______________________________________________________ 
Work Phone____________________________________________________ 
Teacher Name__________________________________________________ 
1st Emergency Contact ________________________________________Phone ______________________ 
2nd Emergency Contact ________________________________________Phone ______________________ 
 
Your child has been selected to participate in the following program  
Practice will be on ______________________________________ at _________________________ 
 
 
I give my child permission to participate in the Unified Sports Program 
I agree to pick up my child at ____________ 


